Trever M. Fulton

From: TNRupp <akrupp@ak.net>

Sent: Saturday, March 30, 2019 3:17 PM
To: Trever M. Fulton

Subject: Support of SB 87 !

Dear Chairman Birch and members of Senate Resources Committee,

Thank you for your consideration in supporting SB 87.

As a member of RHAK, | feel it is imperative that our game laws reflect what the State constitution supports — that the
residents of the State of Alaska be given preference in the use and reward of the state’s resources.

The change of the word “may” to “shall” will remove the option from the Board of Game’s current practice of penalizing
residents when cases arise that require the taking of game to be restricted.

Thank you again for your continued support,

Tim Rupp
Eagle River, AK



